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HILDEBRAND FAMILY SELF-HELP CENTER, INC. APPOINTS HADARYAH T. MORGAN, 

ESQ. AS ITS NEXT CEO 

 

CAMBRIDGE, MA – Hildebrand Family Self-Help Center, Inc. 

announced that Hadaryah T. Morgan, Esq., will serve as the nonprofit’s 

next Chief Executive Officer beginning on April 7, 2025. She succeeds 

Michael Hughes, Chief Financial Officer, who served as Acting CEO 

following the retirement of Shiela Y. Moore in December 2024. 

 

Hadaryah T. Morgan, Esq. brings significant experience in the field of 

affordable housing, housing justice, and homelessness. With over 15 

years of legal experience, Ms. Morgan most recently served as the Chief 

Operating Officer and General Counsel for the Center of Urban 

Community Services (CUCS), a non-profit organization with a $100 

million-dollar budget and more than 600 employees focused on 

developing affordable housing and providing integrated programs that 

link housing, health and social services for homeless and low-income 

individuals and families in New York City. At CUCS, Ms. Morgan focused on supportive housing 

development and the development of purpose-built shelters, commercial, real estate, and labor and 

employment law.  

 

“Hadaryah is a visionary leader who is excited to lead Hildebrand into its next chapter,” said Jessica 

Howe, Chair of Hildebrand’s Board of Directors. “With her background, expertise, and commitment to 

our mission and values, Hadaryah is well-positioned to lead Hildebrand toward continued impact and 

growth.” 

 

Prior to her work at CUCS, Ms. Morgan served as the Deputy General Counsel of Operations and Legal 

Services for the New York City Department of Homeless Services (DHS), an agency with a then $1.1 

billion-dollar budget, 2,200 employees, and over 700 facilities including shelter and supportive 

housing. She holds a J.D. from Northeastern University, and served as Chair of the Board of Directors 

and Chair of the Audit Committee at Collegiate Churches of New York. 

 

“I am deeply passionate about working towards Hildebrand’s vision that every family has a home, and 

I’m honored to join the organization as its next CEO,” said Hadaryah T. Morgan, Esq., Chief Executive 

Officer. “As rates of family homelessness in Massachusetts continue to rise, I am eager to work together 

with Hildebrand’s staff and Board to grow the organization’s impact.” 
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Hildebrand Family Self-Help Center, Inc. is a nonprofit organization with a mission to transition 

families out of homelessness to safe, affordable, permanent housing while working to disrupt systems 

that lead to poverty and homelessness. Its vision is that every family has a home. Hildebrand operates 

emergency shelter, permanent housing, and a continuum of support for Greater Boston families 

experiencing homelessness that includes comprehensive case management and stabilization services.  

To learn more about Hildebrand, visit hild-selfhelp.org. 
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